Autumn Term Disco
[bookmark: _heading=h.gjdgxs]The school PTA will be holding a Monster Ball on Tuesday 1st November.
Rec- Year 2 after school until 4.30pm (we will get your children changed).
Year 3 - Year 6 5.00pm-6.30pm
Sweets & a drink will be given to all children during the disco. 
There will be games, dancing and prizes for the best fancy dress!
Cost is £4 per child. 
If your child would like to join us, please return the slip and £4 per child in a sealed envelope to your class teacher.  

As a school we are mindful of financial pressures on parents - please contact Mrs Welsh (in confidence) if you have any concerns and we will ensure that your child does not miss out.

We would also like to hold a coffee afternoon on Thursday 20th October where you will be able to buy a costume for £1.
This will be in the school hall from 2pm (any donations of costumes would be greatly appreciated). 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Name ………………………………………………………… Class…………………………………………….
 

Please state any food allergies we need to be aware of .....................................











